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Level 11, 323 Castlereagh Street Sydney NSW 2000 
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OUT16/29884 
 
 
Ms Mazz Appleton 
Industry, Key Sites & Priority Projects  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Mazz.appleton@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Appleton 
 

Mortdale Resource Recovery Facility (SSD 7421) 
Comment on the Environmental Impact Statement 

 
I refer to your email dated 19 July 2016 to the Department of Primary Industries (DPI) in 
respect to the above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant divisions of DPI and 
from Department of Industry-Lands. The department has no further comments at this time. 
Any further referrals to DPI can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
Rebekah Gomez-Fort 
A/Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
12 August 2016 
 
 
 


